
Unity Teaching School Hub 

Appropriate Body

Welcome and Update Sessions September 2022 

Thank you for registering your ECT with Unity TSH Appropriate Body. We look forward 
to working with you to ensure the process of induction is as smooth and successful as 
possible. 

Celia Moore, Unity TSH Appropriate Body Lead, will be running our Appropriate Body 
Welcome and Update Sessions for ECTs, Induction Tutors and Mentors in the coming 
weeks. Please note that the mentor’s role is aligned to the ECF rather than statutory 
induction. However, should mentors wish to attend the training to gain an 
understanding of statutory induction and the relationship between the two they will 
be very welcome. These 90 minute sessions, shared with SCC Appropriate Body, are 
scheduled on-line via Microsoft Teams and will provide essential information, updates 
and guidance on the processes involved in this aspect of ECT induction.  

Induction Tutor (and ECF Mentor Update for those who wish to attend) (repeated 
sessions). Book one session only: 

• Wednesday 7 September 2022 - 3.45pm

• Wednesday 14 September 2022 - 3.45pm

• Thursday 22 September 2022 - 3.45pm

• Tuesday 27 September 2022 - 3.45pm

ECT Welcome and Update (repeated sessions). Book one session only: 

• Tuesday 13 September 2022 - 3.45pm

• Tuesday 20 September 2022 - 3.45pm

• Wednesday 21 September 2022 - 3.45pm

• Wednesday 28 September 2022 - 3.45pm

These sessions will be a repeat of those held at the end of the summer term. 
Attendance is not required at both. 

Places can be booked via the courses page on ECT Manager or by emailing your name, 
school and contact email address to hmain@unitysp.co.uk,  

Please note that Celia’s Unity Appropriate Body email address is: cmoore@unitysp.co.uk 
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